Quail Hollow Elementary – School Community Council Minutes January 13, 2015

Members Present: Denis Lyons (principal), Cheryl Simmons, Rene Hunter, Mila Gleason and Pat Passey. Robert Crockett was not in attendance.

- Teacher Natalie Day attended the beginning of the SCC meeting to discuss the Canyons School
 District Elementary Schedule Task Force. She went over their purpose and the progress made so
 far.
- Approval of November 2014 SCC minutes. Motioned by Rene Hunter, Seconded by Mila Gleason.
- Council membership business: Mr. Lyons received a resignation letter from council member Kelly Norris. She will not able to complete her term due to scheduling conflicts. It was decided to extend an invitation to Breanne Mansell the alternate candidate from fall elections. Cheryl Simmons will contact her.
- The School SNAP Plan Safe Walk Routes was presented by Mr. Lyons. It was decided to indicate a need for a crossing guard at the intersection of Willow Hills Drive and Quail Hollow Drive.
- The council reviewed the PACE and Grade Data for Quail Hollow and the Canyons School District.
- 2015-2016 Student planners update. The Quail Hollow PTA is reviewing options for planners and considering purchasing them for the school for the upcoming school year.
- Next SCC Meeting is scheduled for February 10, 2015.